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The International Committee of the Red Cross {ICRC) is grateful to be given the opportunity to 
address the Sixth Committee of the United Nations General 



The ICRC recognizes that States may want to attach conditions to the application of universal 
jurisdiction, such as the existence of a link to the forum State. The ICRC wishes to emphasize 
that the aim of applying conditions should be to increase the predictability and effectiveness of 
universal jurisdiction, and not to limit possibilities 




